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Comments: I am writing to oppose the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project. This project is on Lakota

treaty lands and would be a blatant violation of treaty rights. The area known as Pe'Sla is a sacred site that

Lakota people return to regularly. Not only does this mining project have no right to work in this area, they also

are vying to desecrate a holy site. The Rochford project is a deeply disrespectful and ignorant proposal that

would forever desecrate tribal treaty lands. This project must be denied, they have no right to work on Pe'Sla.

 

Amelio


